

April 2014 NEWSLETTER

SPRING HAS FINALLY SPRUNG!

I'm so excited, I can't wait till opening day, BUT first there is so much to tell you and so much to do!

Let's have a quick recap......The Board of Directors would like to Thank Jeff Malone and Frankie "Washers" Petaccio for their many years of service on the Board, and their true dedication to the Club. Both of you have been a great asset to the club. It has been a pleasure to serve with you.

- We would like to welcome to the Board the following two new people who were elected to serve a three year term: Steve Irwin and Paul Kudless, and the three incumbents who were re-elected to a three year term Carolyn (Bunnie) Lyons, Patti Mazella and Jackie Hill
- The Board would like to announce the newly elected Executive Board of Directors:
 - President Chad Julian
 - Vice President Frank Battaglia
 - Treasurer Robert Karcher
 - Secretary Roseann Jannetti-Mankus

Now on to opening day......The Board has been diligently working thru the extreme weather conditions to make sure nothing happened to our new pool, our lake and dam! This has been one of the coldest winters we have had in decades with below freezing temperatures! So now we are moving forward finally......Opening day is around the corner Saturday May 24th!

- for anyone that would like to lend a helping hand the first open cleanup is scheduled for Saturday April
 26th from 9am to 2pm and, as always, our local Boy Scout troop will be there
- Swim team sign ups are scheduled for Tuesday April 15th from 7-9pm in the Washington Township Senior Center located at 315 Greentree Road
- We are pleased to announce that the club will have extended hours this year, we will be opening at 11am during the weekdays. Look for the new hours in the May newsletter and with your membership information
- And the BIGGEST and MOST EXCITING NEWS.....LET THE COUNTDOWN BEGIN.....TRI-COUNTY 2015



We will be hosting Tri-County 2015 right here at our club! It is an event that no one should miss. Keep your eyes on the website for updates throughout this summer as we prepare for one of the biggest events ever. As a participant of the Tri-County Swimming Association, once every thirty years, a club has the privilege to host the Tri-County swimming championships. We are proud to announce that we will be hosting for 2015. This is a huge undertaking for the club and usually a very eventful affair. We want everyone to be a part of another milestone in our clubs history.

• So check the website, keep your e-mail open, and follow us on Twitter and Face Book.

on line: http://www.bellslake.com

face book: Greenwood Park Bells Lake Community Club

The Board can't wait to see everyone funning in the SUN!

Roseann GPBLCC secretary